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Visva-Bharati 
 

Miss Karabi Mukherjee Endowment Lecture 
 
 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

The Department of Japanese takes the pleasure to inform that the first Endowment Lecture 
under the ‘Miss Karabi Mukherjee Memorial Lecture Fund’ will be held at 11:00 a.m. on 
May 25, 2023 at the Central Library Conference Hall.  
 
Prof. Brij Tankha, Former Professor of East Asian Studies, University of Delhi and & 
Honorary Fellow, Institute of Chinese Studies, Delhi, will deliver the lecture on ‘Thinking 
about the Modern World: Critical Voices from Japan’.  
 
Prof. Bidyut Chakrabarty, Honourable Vice-Chancellor of Visva-Bharati has kindly agreed  
to preside over the programme. Mr. Koichi Nakagawa, the honourable Consul General of 
Japan in Kolkata will grace the occasion.  

 
All are cordially invited. 

 
 
(Prof. Gita A. Keeni) 
Head of the Department 
Department of Japanese  
Nippon Bhavana, Bhasha-Bhavana 
Visva-Bharati 
 



Date and Time : 25. 05. 2023,   11:00 a.m.
Venue : Conference Hall, Central Library

Prof. Brij Tankha
Former Professor of Modern Japanese
History, Department of East Asian Studies,
University of Delhi & currently Honorary
Fellow, Institute of Chinese Studies, Delhi.
Prof. Brij Tankha is a recipient of the
Japanʼs Imperial Decoration, 2016.

Miss Karabi Mukherjee Endowment Lecture
‘ Thinking about the Modern World: 

Critical Voices from Japan’ 

Miss Karabi Mukherjee
Miss Karabi Mukherjee spent nearly four
decades in Japan. She worked with the
renowned Professor of Bengali Tsuyoshi
Nara at the Tokyo University of Foreign
Studies. She also taught Bengali to many
Japanese nationals, who were associated
with the Ministry of Foreign Affairs,
Japan.
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